PHILIPPINES TO THE UNITED NATIONS AND OTHER

PERMANENT MISSION OF THE REPUBLIC OF THE ! ,5
" INTERNATIONAL ORGANIZATIONS, GENEVA ... A

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS

The Permanent Mission of the Philippines in Geneva invites interested resource
persons/speakers to submit written proposals to conduct a hybrid Seminar on
Women’s health on 21 March 2025 to increase awareness among its personnel
and the Filipino community members in Geneva and Vaud, on the key health
concerns affecting Filipino women today, particularly breast and cervical cancer.

For further details, interested resource persons/speakers may contact Attaché
Morice Briones (morice.briones@dfa.gov.ph). Proposals must be submitted not
later than 13 March 2025, delivered to the Mission or sent to the aforementioned
email.

The Permanent Mission intends to complete the procurement on 13 March
2025 and reserves the right not to accept any proposal(s). Funding for the
procurement of the above service shall come from the budget of this office.

CARL/OS D. SORRETA
Permanent Representative
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